December 7, 2012

Katie's Quilters Saint Stephen's Lutheran Church 3145 Park Avenue South Plainfield, NJ 07080

Dear Quilters:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Katie's Quilters for your recent donation to the Department of Veterans Affairs, New Jersey Health Care System, Lyons Campus.

The 6 beautiful crocheted lap robes and 11 hemmed lap robes that your group made have been distributed to our Veterans. Our Veterans enjoy receiving these items because not only do they provide warmth they also brighten up their rooms. Please be assured that your donation was beneficial and greatly appreciated.

Thank you again for remembering our hospitalized Veterans at VA New Jersey Health Care System, Lyons Campus.

Sincerely,

Mary Beth Hynoski Voluntary Service Program Manager

✓cc: Fabricland 855 US Hwy 22 North Plainfield, NJ 07060